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March 26, 2010 

 

 

 

To: Dr. Noflin 

 

Fr: Lynne Rogers 

 

Re: Summer Food Service Programs for 2010 

 

 

I am requesting to operate the summer food service program at the following sites  

for June and July 2010: 

   

  Fillmore Center – Special Education – meal and snack programs  

  King Early Childhood Center – Breakfast and Lunch 

  Tupelo Middle School – Breakfast and Lunch  

  Joyner Elementary School – Lunch Only 

 

With your support, please place these items on the agenda of the Board for the meeting 

on April 13, 2010. 

 

Thank you. 


